’73 Class Officers Meeting, December 13, 2023
Present by Zoom were:
Bill Diffley
Jim Parker
A.J. Ranft
Dale Birch
Mike Arnett
Kirk Samelson

There was discussion about the 50th reunion.  There was positive feedback from the class, especially regarding the memorial ceremony.  There were some comments that the Friday night get-together could have been organized differently so that it would have been easier for members of each squadron to gather.

The accounting for the four class funds were reviewed.  At the next meeting, Bob Munson will be asked to give a more detailed explanation of the Long Blue Line fund and the various possibilities for the 2023 fund.

The next meeting will be after NCLS.  There will be a discussion at that meeting of goals and possible projects/events for the class over the next five years.

